Dear All Concerned.

Attached is the Basin Funding Prioritization Table we reviewed on the last day of the workshop.  Please check for its accuracy regarding your proposed new projects, changes to existing projects, and projects that meet RPA recommendations.  Please make sure that any proposal amount that addresses an RPA is in the purple column, and any proposal amount that addresses another priority not an RPA recommendation is entered into the blue column.  The first row of each basin domain contains the metadata instructions for each column.

Please remember that we agreed to prioritize projects as Highest, High, or Lower as was done in the Snake Basin.

I have attempted to transfer your submittals into both the Basin Funding Prioritization table and the Tables 1,2, and 3.  Please correct any errors and send them back to me per our discussion at Skamania. However, the Basin Funding Prioritization table is most important to complete this week because it will determine how much we have proposed fro funding and how much addressed RPA requirements.

Also, attached is the listing of RPA recommendations that should have a monitoring proposal associated with it.  You may wish to check these recommendations as you review your proposals.  Please coordinate your response so that there are not multiple submittals from the same agency.

If you have questions, please give me a call at 360-534-9348 or email.

Thanks

Bruce C

